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Tuesday, 12 April 2022 

 

NEWS RELEASE  

 

Fertiliser season launched in Burdekin  
 
The team from Wilmar AgServices brought the fertiliser Season Launch back to the Burdekin 
last week, after a two-year pause due to the COVID-10 pandemic. 
 
The grower meeting was held at the Burdekin’s Queens Hotel on Tuesday, 5 April. 
 
AgServices Business Manager George Russell said the event was one of seven being held 
across the Burdekin, Proserpine and Mackay regions in the lead-up to this year’s peak 
fertilising season. 
 
He said the Season Launch events were an important opportunity to provide farmers with the 
latest information on crop nutrition and fertiliser management.  
 
“Our agribusiness agronomists Glauco Defendi and Jacob Snyman are passionate about the 
benefits of sustainable fertilisers and best farming practices,” Mr Russell said. 
 
“They spoke to Burdekin growers about nutrient pathways, the benefits of Bio Dunder’s high 
organic carbon content, and why Bio Dunder liquid fertilisers are safe for the environment.” 
 
The lucky door prize – two tickets plus overnight accommodation in Townsville for a Cowboys 
home game – was won by John Pierotti. 
 
The last of the 2022 Season Launch events will be held at Sarina on 11 May. 
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Wilmar AgServices agronomists Jacob Snyman (left) and Glauco Defendi (right) with Burdekin 
growers Talbot Cox and Terry Morato at the Season Launch. 
 
 

 
Wilmar’s Jacob Snyman, PJ Gileppa and Glauco Defendi at the Burdekin Season Launch. 
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Pictured at the fertiliser Season Launch event are, from left, Lisa and Denis Pozzebon, John 
Pierotti, Wilmar AgServices Agronomist Glauco Defendi, and Paul and Fiona Villis. 
 
 

 
Media contact: Leanne Oliveri 0447 791 226 
 
 
 


